
President 

Japan Society of Nutrition and Food Science 

  

Dear Prof Teruo Miyazawa, 

Warm greetings from Obstetrical & Gynaecological Society of Malaysia (OGSM). 

 

On behalf of Dr A. Baskaran, Organising Chairman of the 3rd Regional Conference: Nutrition in 

Obstetrics & Gynaecology 2014, we are please to invite participation from your country to 

the 3rd Regional Conference: Nutrition in Obstetrics & Gynaecology 2014 on 22th to 24th 

August 2014 at Hotel Istana, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. The theme of the conference isNutrition 

& Women's Health. This conference is organised together with National Midwives Society 

Malaysia (NMSM), Nutrition Society of Malaysia (NSM) and Malaysian Dietitians' Association 

(MDA). 

 

This conference provides a great platform for everyone from different disciplines to discuss 

issues on nutrition in women's health and formulate policies which are very much  needed in 

this region. The Scientific Committee has prepared an exciting programme for all delegates.  

 

At the same time, we hope you will be able to share our updated announcement with your 

members and if possible, share our conference website in your association website. The 

conference website link is www.ogsm.org.my/3rd_nutrition.  

 

We look forward to your reply and support.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Best Regards,   

Joanne Lee 

Secretariat 

3rd Regional Conference: Nutrition in Obstetrics & Gynaecology 2014 

t: +603 2242 0902 | m: +6016 335 0036 | f: +603 6207 6795 
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